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Boston University
881 Commonwealth Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02215

Community Technology Fo~dation

June 13, 1978

Mr. George P. Lewett
Chief,
Office of Energy-Related Inventions
U.S. Department of Commerce
National Bureau of Standards
Washington, D.C. 20234

Dear Mr. Lewett:

It was a pl¢asure ~o meet you and learn about your program at the
recent Innovation Center Conference at M.I.T.

I have discussed the program with the President of the Society of
University Patent Administrators (SUPA), and we would like to describe the
program in the next SUPA newsletter which is mailed to about 100 universities.
Toward that end, I would greatly appreciate it if you would mail some
descriptive material to me and to Howard Bremer, the current President
of SUPA.

Sincerely,

~
Lawrence Gil
Patent Admin:l

LG:bb
cc: Howard Bremer

Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705


